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The road to
a greener network
As Earth Day nears on April 22, we’re taking the time to give you 
an update on our major electrification project. It’s been nearly a 
year now since you’ve seen our first 10 electric buses on the streets 
of Laval. 

Each one of these buses reduces between 70 and 80 tonnes of 
greenhouse gas emissions per year! And not to mention the 
significant reduction in noise pollution as these clean buses are 
much quieter.

Our teams are working hard to transform the company, to 
modernize our systems and to build a new optimized garage by 
2024 to finally accommodate only electric buses as of 2025.

Learn more about electrification at STLaval.ca/electricbuses

Almost time 
to get the bikes out!
We’re making good headway 
installing the bike racks on the front 
of our buses. 

As of May 1, you can combine bike 
and bus to travel even further.

See how it works at 
STLaval.ca/cycling

No cash or OPUS card?
Pay onboard with your credit card*.

Get on board
like a busssss.

*Certain conditions apply.

Learn more at
STLaval.ca/credit-card

April is
World Autism Month
Did you know? In Laval, people living with an autism spectrum disorder (or some other 
conditions) can sign up for the STL Compagnon Program. There are still a few spots 
available!
The STL Compagnon Program is based on a smart phone app that provides real-time 
guidance to help users get around and reduce anxiety associated with using public transit.
Learn more at STLaval.ca/stlcompagnon


